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From: John S <happyjohn96@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 1:15 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: "Regulation of Retail Forex"

Dear Secretary,
As a forex market investor, I ask that you please DO NOT change the current leverage requirements.
That would simply make forex investing unattractive and numerous brokerage companies will lose

customer's including myself. In addition, everyone I know that invests in forex here in the U.S feels
the same and are strongly against making any changes to the well established leverage levels.

Thank you for your attention to this very important matter.
God Bless,

John Savitski



